
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 
Nurture Enrich Inspire  Friday 5th May 2023 

 Message from Miss Randles 

This week Sandringham children have become ‘Happy Historians’ learning all about 

the royal family and His Majesty, King Charles III ahead of tomorrow’s coronation. 

Today the children and staff looked fantastic in their red, white and blue and had 

the most wonderful time eating outside for their street party lunch! We just about 

dodged the rain to enjoy this celebration as a school community together.  A huge 

thank you to Mrs Motlib and the kitchen staff for working so hard to ensure it was 

all a huge success. 
 

Thank you to Rabbits parents for joining us last week for their children’s class 

assembly.  The class shared facts about rainforests, sung some rather catchy 

songs and showed us how their bodies could make the most amazing percussion 

instrument!  Well done Rabbits.   
 

Last week we also acknowledged Allergy Awareness Week with an assembly about 

allergies.  For our young children it was important to know the difference between 

not liking something and being allergic to something and that this is more common 

than we think. In my assembly, I demonstrated how quickly allergens can spread 

and the children shared some fantastic ideas for how we can keep children and 

staff with allergies safe. All of our classrooms are now “allergy aware” with posters 

reminding all our visitors of this.  Please see the poster attached.  
 

I have this week confirmed the INSET Days for 2023-2024. Please note these 

could be subject to change with our new CEO leading staff development and trust 

priorities from September. Please refer to the right-hand side of the newsletter. 
  
As the end of this term begins to draw closer, please could you bear us in mind as 

your child grows out of any uniform or underwear. We are particularly low on spare 

socks and pants for those odd toileting accidents and would appreciate any 

outgrown uniform that could be sold in our second-hand uniform. Thank you.  
 

Class teachers have also asked me to remind you about earrings.  Please support us 

by ensuring earrings are taped on PE days as children are unable to participate in 

lessons if they do not have their earrings taped.  This is for health and safety 

measures.  
 

And finally, we are looking for someone who would be interested in helping us to 

maintain our beautiful pond at the front of the school. Mrs Taylor (Oliver’s Mum) 

has dedicated many years to ensure the fish are well looked after during the 

holidays and that the area remains as smart as ever.  Unfortunately, Mrs Taylor 

will be leaving Sandringham in July as her son moves on to Junior school.  Please do 

contact me or stop by the office if you would be interested in helping us out. 
 

Wishing you all a wonderful Bank Holiday weekend.  See you all on Tuesday!  
 
 

Miss Randles  

 

 SEN Coffee Morning 
A reminder that any 

families with a child with 

special educational needs 

is invited to a supportive 

parent meeting and cup 

of tea on Wednesday 

10th May from 9-10am 

with Mrs Kelly. 

 

Owls Parent Lunch  
We look forward to 

welcoming Owls Parents 

for lunch next week on 

Wednesday 10th May 

from 12.30pm. 

 
 

INSET Days 
 The below dates could be 

subject to change, but are 

provisionally booked for 

2023-2024 as:  

 

Monday 4th September 

Monday 30th October 

Tuesday 2nd January 

Thursday 28th March 

Friday 24th May 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

CORONATION CELEBRATION 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CORONATION CELEBRATION 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

ALLERGY AWARENESS 

In this classroom, we are 

ALLERGY AWARE 

▪  We are a nut free school and nursery 
▪  We do not share our snacks or food with friends 
▪  We wash our hands to keep ourselves healthy and    

 our friends safe 
▪  We help our teachers to keep the environment safe 

 

 

Thank You 


